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Your Ref: 

' Dr. Ian Marnane 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 

19th January 2007 

Re: Proposed Landfil I1 at T 

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above mentioned case. 

Please be advised that the Board intended to determine the above case by the 19th of January, 
2007. However, due to the volume of submissions made in respect of this case and the 
complexity of the matters raised therein the completion of the inspector's report has been 
delayed and the Board regrets that it is not now in a position to determine the above matter 
before that date. 

The case will be determined as soon as practicable when the inspectors report has been 
received and when the Board's detailed considerationof the matter has been completed. In this 
regard please note that while a definite date for the determination of the case cannot be 
indicated I can advise that mpst cases are decided within a relatively short period of their being 
formally considered for the first time at Board level. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the 
Board. 

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence 
or telephone contact with the Board. 
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